
General Meeting: 

Location: Our Redeem 
2400N. W. 8 
Seattle, WA 

Directions: Take the N 

Social Hour: I :00PM 

Program: I :45PM Sh 
See in this ne 

Meeting: Following pr 

President's Message 
It is election time again 
excellent slate of offic 

and activities for our m 

Issue 5 

strengthen our knowledge o osema mg. wan 
everyone to be sure to send in your ballot. Each and 
every vote is very important, show your support for the 
candidates of your choice. 

This year we have worked on new Juried Show rules, 
categories and forms. Standing rules have been 
reworked, and will be presented at the January 
meeting; By-laws and Articles of Incorporation have 
been completed and up-dated. 

We have a new Historian, Carol Ramey, and are 
confident that she will do a wonderful job. We all 
thank Louise and Howard Friar for all their hard work 
over the years as Librarian and then Historian, and 
wish them health and happiness in enjoying the new 
found space in the house, and more leisure time 
together. 

Western Rosemaler's Association December 1998 

op in 
a one 
Id at a 

e sure to se a e rattle tickets you ave or order 
some from Bernice Coleman. This is our only 
fundraiser so lets make a big effort on everyones part 
to support this activity, after all, you could end up the 
lucky new owner of Marlys Hammers beautiful ale 
plate and shelf. 

Let's all start our 1999 by supporting our new officers, 
contribute articles, patterns and whatever for the 
newsletter, send photos and articles to our new 
Historian; sign up for both major and mini-workshops; 
keep the Sunshine Chairman informed on the health of 
our members; make suggestions to the vice-president 
on informative and interesting programs. 

Finally, I would like to thank those of you who have 
been so helpful and supportive throughout the year. 
Happy Holidays 

Gurine Nordby, President 
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